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 NEEDWOOD 
Class 1: Jasper    Class 2:  Noah   Class 3: Jasmine 
 

Badges: 
 
Headteacher awards:  Abbie P, Tilly, Isabella P, Lilly K 
Writer of the Week:   Sebastian (C2) 

Dear Parents, 
 
We have had a wonderful day today, bringing our schools together for the Rangemore 150th             
celebration. It has been fantastic to see the children working together with their opposite year groups 
and doing some wonderful activities, including Beatboxing (with a World Champion beatboxer!), dance, 
drama, art and scavenger hunts.  A big thank you to all of the people who have given up their time to 
deliver the activities today. 
 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend.  
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

Mr Baxter   
 

(Bronze Medal) 

Samuel R  (Silver Star) 
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ATTENDANCE   

WELL DONE CHILDREN! 

 Oliver H (Bronze Star) 

(Bronze Cup) 



 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
NEEDWOOD SCHOOL SURVEY  
 
May I ask for your help in improving our school? 
  
We are constantly trying to improve the education that we offer the pupils of our school and are now at a 
stage in the school year where we need you to tell us how well you think we are doing and how we can 
improve the things that are important to you. 
  
Please spare 10 minutes to complete a questionnaire by going to https://survey.gl-assessment.co.uk/s/
DKXDHO/ and logging on using the password provided below. 

  
Your password is: NP99505Pa 
  
The password is case sensitive. 
  
By completing the questionnaire, you will be telling us how you think we should be spending our time 
and resources, to make our school the best that it can be for your child. 
  
Each completed questionnaire is vital in finding out what parents think. Your answers will be treated in 
the strictest confidence and will make a difference to how we run the school and plan for the future. 
  
With thanks in anticipation of your help. 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

3.7.23 MOVE UP MORNING/NEW INTAKE  
MORNING 

7.7.23 INSET DAY 

10.7.23 KS2 DERBY OPEN CENTRE TRIP 

14.7.23 YEAR 6 LEAVERS SHOW 1.30 PM 

17.7.23 YEAR 6 LEAVERS AND FINAL WORSHIP 
1.30 IN CHURCH 

21.7.23 BREAK UP FOR SUMMER HOLIDAY 
 

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 

5.7.23 MOVE UP MORNING 

6.7.23 NW PTA MEETING  2.30 PM 
AT SCHOOL 

7.7.23 INSET DAY 

19.7.23 LEAVERS AND FINAL WORSHIP 1.30 PM 

21.7.23 BREAK UP FOR SUMMER HOLIDAY 
 

DIARY - NEEDWOOD 

https://survey.gl-assessment.co.uk/s/DKXDHO/
https://survey.gl-assessment.co.uk/s/DKXDHO/


 
 
 
  
The children had a won- derful time exploring the river 
this week.  As you know, unfortunately we can longer have direct access to the river from our site 
but pond dipping  is something that the children absolutely love so I decided we would still do this ac-
tivity by going into the school park and gaining access that way.  The children behaved impeccably and 
listened carefully to our safety rules which meant they could  all have great fun exploring.  They 
found numerous small fish, Trench we think, and lot of little bugs such as Mayfly nymphs.  The chil-
dren also found a very strange little creature….see below and we aren’t quite sure what it is.  Maybe 
someone may be able to identify it for us or the children could do some googling to see if they can 
find out any information ready for next week? 
  
The dragonflies were out and about and we saw two beautiful specimens up close and their shimmering 
blues were a delight to the eye. 
  
Of course we had to finish with a drink, a biscuit and our song and it was lovely to be able to finish 
our session sitting in the sun. 
 
Mrs Spencer 
Forest School Leader 
 



One of the year’s 6’s leaver’s treat:  pond dipping – fun for all.  

 
 
  



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 
 

ONLINE SAFETY 


